V&l qoWnOF SAINTANDREWS ~ NES

BOAT RAMP/LAUNCH REPAIR NOTICE

The Town of Saint Andrews would like to notify
the public of the upcoming repair work to the
boat ramp/launch on Princess Royal Street
scheduled for:

Monday, June 7t — Friday, June 11th, 2021

We would request that the public avoid
parking or launching their boats during this
time.

Thank you for your patience.
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